
Friday 4th March 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

As part of our History topic on Isambard Kingdom Brunel (as a significant Victorian) this term, KS1
will be visiting Bristol on Friday 1st April 2022. The trip will include:

● A visit on the SS Great Britain;
● A guided tour of the ship;
● A visit to the ship museum which focuses on Brunel and his influence;
● A walk along Bristol harbourside;
● A visit to Clifton Suspension Bridge;
● Coach journey to and from Bristol.

We will be travelling by coach, leaving at 9am, therefore children need to make sure they arrive at
school promptly that day! We will be returning to school in time for school pick up at 3.15pm.

Your child will need:

● A healthy packed lunch;
● A water bottle and a fruit snack;
● A lightweight waterproof coat;
● School uniform.

For this trip, we will be asking for a voluntary contribution of £14 to cover the cost of the coach,
ship entry and guided tour. Please pay and consent to your child participating in the trip via
ParentPay. Please do this by Friday 18th March 2022 so that we are able to confirm that the trip
can go ahead.
If your child is entitled to the benefit-related free school meals and you require a packed lunch,
please can you let the office know by Wednesday 30th March 2022.

We require a small number of parent helpers to accompany us, so if you are able to help with the
children on the day, then please let your child’s teacher know. We thank you for your continued
support.

Yours sincerely,
Mrs Buffham, Miss Seymour, Miss Hardisty on behalf of the KS1 Team


